Guidelines for the concert are as follows:
e Upon arrival to the Regents Center, concert goers must present a ticket and a valid ID. If the
name on the ticket does not match the name on the photo ID, concert goers must pay the $25

ticket price at the door. Tickets are non-transferable and reprints will not be accepted.

e Concert goers who wish to wear a costume must dress appropriately (family friendly) in order
to enter the building.

e Due to safety and security reasons, no costume props are allowed, clothing may not be bulky,
must not exceed the space for more than one person or restrict the vision of others who wish to
watch the performance.

e For identification purposes, excessive makeup and masks will not be permitted.

e Backpacks, video cameras, cameras, bags, beverage containers and inappropriate costumes
are not permitted.

e Concert goers may be subject to visual and physical pat downs by professional security.

e Those entering the facility noticeably under the influence will not be permitted to attend the
performance

e Waiting in line prior to 7 a.m. on Oct. 31, will not be permitted

e There is a no re-entry policy. Once individuals use their ticket to enter the facility, they may
not leave and return.



